
 
Band Booster Meeting 2/4/20 
 

1. Call to Order: ​Meeting was called to order by Penny Murphy at 6:30pm in the JPAC 
Those present at the meeting: Penny Murphy, Amber Breeden, Cody Higgins, Paul Shimmons, Dakota Weldon, 
Heather Brown, Beth Twynham, and Patty Tucker. 
 

2. Correspondence:​ Bill from Palmers $52.51 for batteries and duct tape. Dakota made a motion to pay the bill and 
Amber seconded it.  

Scholarships paid to Patty Tucker and Rebecca Gross. Waiting to receive papers from Montana 
Shimmons to give her the scholarship money.  
 

3. Financial Report:  
Available​ ​balance over $9,158.85 in checking.  Savings balance $1071.15.  There is $3,424 set aside for the 
Tympani Fund. $1,425 in Cabin Fever ads. All Cabin Fever money will go to the Tympani fund, but will talk more 
about that at the next meeting. Airturn equipment was purchased for a student. This was $313.95 
Motion made by Cody and Dakota seconded it to accept the Financial report.  Motion carried.  
 

4. Band Director Report:   
a. Received the Airturn equipment for Riley and she's doing great! 
b. Pre Festival concert is Feb 20th and Festival is Feb 27th. The band will be playing at 6:50. Would like to 

get the students out before 3pm to listen to other bands. 
c. Cabin Fever is Feb 8th. 

5. Committees: 
a. Fundraising: 

i. Will talk about popcorn fundraiser and run next month  
ii. Shari said Buccili cards are ready! 

b. Concessions: 
i. Concession Feb 6th, 7th, and 8th. Will need workers the 8th from 8am-12pm and 12pm-3pm. 

 
6. New Business: 

a. Cabin Fever 
i. Ads are coming along.  
ii. Might have to go buy paper to print off all the ads 
iii. Possibly doing VIP seating this year 
iv. April will do tickets and concessions  
v. Heather is willing to do 50/50 
vi. Will have passes/tickets for performers 
vii. Beth will usher again and have about 4 students helping  
viii. Will need to make sure students help with setting up and tearing down 

b. Festival 
i. Beth, Dakota, and Amber will chaperone for festival  
ii. Make sure students bring money for concessions.  

 
 

7. Adjourn:  The meeting was adjourned at 7:26. Beth made a motion to and Dakota seconded.  
 
Next Meeting on Tuesday March 3rd at 6:30 in the media center. 
Motions made and passed via email: 
 
 



 
Current Band Booster Officers: 
President - April Frost 
Vice-President - Beth Twynham 
Treasurer - Penny Murphy 
Secretary - Amber Breeden 
Concessions Chair - Beth Twynham and April Frost 
Uniforms Chair -  
Fundraising Chair - Dakota Weldon 
Band Director - T. Paul Shimmons 
 
 
 
***Non-profit status must be voted on and paid for in the September meeting every year.  Billing is now online.*** 


